


and this is undermined by encouraging more vehicles to park on roadsides. Developers will be the ones
to make money from the undermining and intensification of our lovely town. They should incur the
costs of upgrading infrastructure, including roading, stormwater upgrades etc. If high-density houses
must go ahead, to reduce stress and uphold the closeness of our community, the high density
developments should be grouped together, so exisiting privacy, light, noise levels are not eroded, and
new infrastructure can be established to meet the demands of the new builds. Erecting 3 storey
buildings amongst settled residences is an intrusion that will negatively impact the mental health and
well-being of the residents of Cambridge, by changing the quiet, private, peaceful nature of Cambridge,
which is the very reason we love living here.

I seek the following decision/s from Council

 I appreciate that the Waipa council and the majority of Cambridge residents strongly oppose this
amendment. I would like Waipa Council to add additional consent requirements and try to uphold the
character of Cambridge as far as they are able. The negative changes in privacy, busyness, noise and
parking take a mental toll on those impacted. I would also appreciate the Council communicating to
residents any impact they can have to reverse this plan change - voting included.

Attachments
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